Dear Senator,

| am writing to express my strong support for Senate Bill 918, which proposes the certification of e-
vapor products and the creation of a directory by the Attorney General. As a retail owner, | believe
that communication is the key to ensuring the safety and satisfaction of my customers, and this bill
aligns with that principle.

One of my main concerns as a retail owner is to provide a variety of products for my customers
when they walk through the door. Many of my customers rely on me to provide answers to their
questions regarding the products | carry in my store. However, the e-vapor category, which is
currently very popular among adult tobacco users, poses potential health risks and the issue of not
knowing the ingredients in these products.

Senate Bill 918 addresses these concerns by the creation of a directory, which would provide
retailers like me with a list of e-vapor products that have been approved for sale in the state. This
directory would not only ensure that | have the products my customers are asking for but also
enable me to be a responsible owner by offering regulated and safe products.

This approach ensures that all stakeholders in the e-vapor industry are held accountable and that
the products being sold are safe and regulated.

| believe that Senate Bill 918 is a crucial step towards protecting both retailers and consumers from
unregulated and potentially harmful e-vapor products. By partnering with retailers through the
creation of a directory, the state is taking a proactive approach to address the concerns
surrounding the e-vapor industry.

| kindly request that you consider my support for Senate Bill 918 and advocate for its passage. This
bill will not only benefit retail owners like me but also safeguard the health and well-being of
consumers in our state.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. | trust that you will make the right decision in supporting
this important legislation.

Sincerely,
Samreen Yameen

Winterplace market



